
Happy New Year from all of us at Faith Overseas Mission!

What a blessing to know that whatever this year brings, our

hope is anchored on the Solid Rock of Christ Jesus.  We hope

you and your loved ones had a joy-filled Christmas and New

Years and we want to thank you once again for your

partnership with us through another year. The Lord was

faithful to His work in the Philippines and we know that He

will continue to be, in the Philippines and in the lives of His

people here.The picture above is from Faith Baptist

Church,Pozorrubio, led by Pastor Reymundo Jacinto. Pastor

Rey is thankful for the faithfulness of his congregation

throughout 2020 and is hopeful that they can resume their

normal church activities such as Bible studies, visitation and

soul winning, outreaches, prayer meetings and Sunday

school in February.
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The young people of FBC are
also excited for normal

activities to resume because
they are involved in much of
them. Here they are featured

meeting after church for a
time of fellowship, though at
the time of this picture the

electricty was down so they
were without any type of fan

or air-conditioning relief!
Please keep these faithful
people and church in your

prayers!



Our thanks for the donations towards our annual Rice
Project cannot be expressed enough and although the
need to give towards that has passed for another year,

there are many additional needs to take its place.
Three of our churches are seeking a building/land for a
permanent church home, funds are being raised for a
much needed replacement for our college president,

Dr. Daniel Ravana, and we are planning to take on
additional pastors. These needs and more can be given

to directly on our website. We are excited and
prayerfully anticipating all that the Lord will do this
year in the lives of those involved in FOM, including
you! With thanks and in Him, Myron & Kim Powell,

Andra Powell.

"ALSO I HEARD THE
VOICE OF THE LORD,
SAYING, WHOM
SHALL I SEND, AND
WHO WILL GO FOR
US? THEN SAID I,
HERE AM I; SEND
ME." ISAIAH 6:8

Melissa Ravana is a G.S.S.T.
student currently in her fifth year,
her internship year. She is a gifted

and compassionate children's
worker at Faith Baptist Church, 

 San Fabian and her sweet,
humble spirit is a blessing to all
who know her. Please pray the
Lord's contiued guidance and

protection for Melissa!


